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We find these local building plans quite unsuitable for a village this size. The
infrastructure is insufficient now for the needs of the village,2 buses struggle to pass in
Smithy Brow. There is no shop, the schools are not big enough for the 4/5 bedroom houses
that are planned. The PROPOSED access Abbey Close / Deacons Close is inadequate for
heavy building traffic to allow access as normally there are cars permanently parked
during the day, one house in Abbey Close regularly appears to hold meetings which can
generate 4/5 cars at a time making it extremely dangerous for other road users.Deacons
Close residents fail to stop at the junction of Abbey Close These are just a few objections
but We are sure other residents feel the same. As these objections have to be received in
such a short space of time without thought of residents who are not able to reply by e-mail
it appears that these objections will not be approved by the council and the decision has
already taken.





